
   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We would like to introduce our new HCB Anti-

Bullying Ambassadors who started this week in the 

Primary 1 to 3 Play Zones to assist the staff member 

on duty. 

This excellent new initiative was one of many new 

ideas which came from our Student Council. The boys 

will wear a special badge and a high vis jacket so that 

their presence is clearly visible. 

The boys have already introduced themselves to 

their respective P1-3 classes and have assured the 

younger boys that they are there to help in any way. 

Our pupils continue to display role modelling 

behaviour which has a positive impact on their peers. 

 


